
Snippets about Lake Tahoe
• Tectrans will take over day-to-day operation
of BlueGo, the South Shore’s bus system, on
July 24.

• South Tahoe’s sign ordinance will be discussed at a special
July 26 7pm City Council meeting at Lake Tahoe Airport.

• Cynthea Preston is president of Rotary Club of South Lake
Tahoe – the first woman in that position.

• Forester Ken Pimlott, 45, of Cameron Park has been appointed
director of CalFire.

• Sen. Harry Reid, D-Nev., will do some fundraising while he
is in town next month for the annual environmental summit. He
is asking for a $10,000 per person contribution for a weekend
at the Hyatt in Inline. Half goes to Reid’s leadership PAC,
the remaining money is split between his special guests Bill
Nelson, D-Fla., and Sen. Sheldon Whitehouse, R.I.
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